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Adam,

Please find attached an updated table that fills in, as much as currently available, the WECC 
busbar data for each project. Of the 131 projects in the table, we were unable to identify 
WECC busbar ID’s for 25 of them. For these projects we would need to acquire more 
information that is not yet available, such as distribution feeder information, substation name, 
or a queue position. This information may not be available because the projects have not yet 
requested interconnection or the project has not yet identified a preferred interconnection point.

A portion of the information is confidential and therefore our team also prepared the attached 
declaration and confidentiality matrix.
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